
The Rose Cup 

The Rose Cup started as an invitational youth match race event in 2010. It was founded 

by members of Balboa Yacht Club in Newport Beach, California and the Newport Balboa 

Sailing & Seamanship Association (“NBSSA”). Its mission is to assist in the promotion of 

youth match racing in the United States and improve the quality of US competitors in 

national and international competition. 

The founders, NBSSA, and the Rose Cup committee under the direction of US Sailing 

Match Racing Committee Chair and four time US Match Racing Champion, Dave Perry, 

applied to US Sailing to make the Rose Cup an official US Sailing Youth Match Racing 

Championship, perhaps as early as 2015. Dave and the founders’ objective is simple—

provide opportunities for young US sailors to develop their skills in this most exciting of 

racing disciplines. The Rose Cup event begins with an intensive match racing clinic which 

this year will be led by Dave Perry who brings a unique combination of world class 

match racing success and teaching experience to the competitors. 

     

 


